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TOWN OF NEWBURGH  
   PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT NAME:   CBPS REALTY INC 
PROJECT NO.:   21-13 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 34, BLOCK 2, LOT 29.1 
REVIEW DATE:   30 JULY 021 
MEETING DATE:   5 AUGUST 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: LANC & TULLY ENGINEERS 
 
 

1. The application should be reviewed by the Town’s Code Office with regard to the proposed 
use.  The applicants have identified that the use will be a contractor yard for the processing 
and storing of landscaping material and equipment storage associated with current business of 
the applicant. The applicant goes on to state that the site is being proposed under the IB Zone, 
Use Group 8 – Manufacturing.  It is noted that the contractor yard use is not a permitted use in 
the IB Zone, and is not defined in the Definitions Section 185-3. 
 

2. A proposed landscaping and privacy fence is identified on the plans.  The fence appears to not 
enclose the eastern boundary of the proposed facility.  If the project moves forward, we would 
recommend that the limits of disturbance be incorporated into the fenced area in order to 
control the use on the site. 
 

3. The narrative identifies the potential to receive concrete, brick and rock, etc.  Processing of the 
C&D waste requires a permit/registration with the NYSDEC.  
 

4. The subject property is located in the Consolidated Water District.  The project proposes a 
well.  The project does require approval from the Town Board for installation of a well within 
the water district.   
 

5. The project would require review and approval by the NYSDOT for access to the County 
highway.   
 

6. The project would require submission to County Planning due to proximity to State highway. 
 

7. Future submissions must address landscaping, stormwater management, erosion and 
sediment control, site development details, water/sewer, paving, and parking. 
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8. The applicant’s representative is requested to evaluate the grading of the storage/processing 
area.  10-feet of elevation difference exists across that area.   
 

9. The applicants are requested to address the parking of vehicles not associated with the 
manufacturing use identified on the plans. 
 

10. The Long Form EAF submitted identifies the site being within New York State Parks, 
Recreation and Historic Preservation’s archeologically sensitive area.  An archeological study 
should be provided. 

 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/dns 












